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19 December 2003

Employment, Workplace Relations and Education References Committee

Australian Senate

Suite SG.52 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au 

Attn: Mr John Carter, Committee Secretary

Dear John

Building and Construction Industry Inquiry

We herewith enclose the Associations submission to the Committee.

The submission offers general support for the ACCI submissions, and provides specific comment in relation to implementation of Recommendations 168 – 174.

The submission contains two attachments;

· Attachment 1 is extensive and is the amendments to the Bill proposed by NECA and give effects to its submissions; and

· Attachment 2 is the chart of the financial affairs of the Victorian Branch of the CEPU Electrical Division, as complied by the Commissions investigators.

We look forward to the opportunity to discuss the substance of this submission with the Committee and will be available at anytime and location nominated by the Committee.

I note that the submission is made on behalf of the Association and has been authorised by its National Council.

Yours Sincerely
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PETER GLYNN

National Secretary & Chief Executive Officer 
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